
Paralympic Games Rio 2016 

Information with regard to Therapeutic Use Exemption (TUE) Process for Players participating at the 

Paralympic Games 

As of 1st August 2016, all participating Players are considered “International-Level Athletes” by IPC, 

whatever their status within ITTF and their National Anti-Doping Organization (NADO). 

Therefore, as of this date, ALL participating Players must apply for TUE to the IPC Medical 
Committee. 
Further information on the IPC TUE process and IPC TUE application form can be found on the IPC 
website: 
http://www.paralympic.org/the-ipc/anti-doping/tue 

Players are also encouraged to contact their National Paralympic Committee (NPC), or ITTF Anti-

Doping Manager - fdagouret@ittfmail.com - for any question or assistance. 
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